

## Note of Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group

1<sup>st</sup> November 2017

Present: Peter Gould (Chair), Andrew Evitt, Richard Berry

Apologies: Simon Hooton, Michael Burke

### Actions:

1. Peter to respond to email from Simon.
2. All to speak to people who agreed to be part of the Group to see if they can attend future meetings.
3. AR to draft letter to MSDC making the case for CIL to be at 25% given previous rejection of NP.
4. Archaeology and Local Plan reports agreed for Council on 6<sup>th</sup> November.
5. Need for some funding noted – to be covered in report to Council on the 15<sup>th</sup> – AR to check if CIL can be used and if there is additional funding from Locality.
6. Draft questionnaire discussed and amendments agreed. AR to consider arrangements for dissemination and completion.

Andy R